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- Third debut of the year on AIM Italia and 60th company listed on AIM Italia 

- The company has raised €8,9 million 

Today Borsa Italiana welcomes DigiTouch, sixtieth company listed on AIM Italia, the market 

dedicated to SMEs.  

DigiTouch Group is one of the most important independent players in the digital advertising 

sector in Italy. Today, the company is head of three business units: the mobile and new devices 

concessionaire DigiMob, the creative and media agency Performedia, the mobile big data 

service provider Audiens. 

The company has raised €8,9 million in IPO, with a free float of 28,8% and a capitalization of 

€31,9 million.  

EnVent has been selected as Nomad. 

Barbara Lunghi, Head of Mid & Small Caps, Borsa Italiana, commented: 

“We are happy to welcome Digitouch on AIM Italia. AIM Italia proves to be able to sustain also 

companies that are looking for capital to develop new technologies and open to international 

markets. Today we are also pleased to see our market dedicated to SMEs reach 60 

companies.” 

DigiTouch will enter tomorrow FTSE AIM Italia index. 
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Borsa Italiana 

Borsa Italiana S.p.A. is one of Europe’s largest and most established stock exchanges with more than 340 companies 

listed across its markets. The Italian Exchange operates markets trading in Italian equities, bonds and derivatives. 

Markets include the MIV and STAR segments as well as IDEM, MOT, ExtraMOT, ExtraMOT PRO, ETFplus, and AIM 

Italia for small cap companies. Since October 2007 Borsa Italiana has been part of the international diversified 

exchange business, London Stock Exchange Group. www.borsaitaliana.it  
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